


SAMPLE Friends for Life Bulletin Blurb
[This weekend] we will be our parish’s Friends for Life Campaign.  The Campaign helps to fund programs and services which promote the respect and protection of all human beings, especially the most vulnerable, throughout the Archdiocese of St. Louis.  Programs include pro-life and chastity education through Right START, post-abortive healing ministry through Project Rachel and Project Joseph, and material assistance to families facing an unexpected pregnancy through the Blessed Teresa of Calcutta Fund.  Thank you for your faithful and generous support of the programs of the Respect Life Apostolate!
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